Scientist Says Nixon Must Go

President Nixon must leave office if the presidency and political institutions are to win back respect and support from the American people, according to a distinguished political scientist at the University of California at Berkeley.

"President Nixon has done more to discredit our political institutions than any other person, group, or social movement in this century," said Aaron Wildavsky, dean of the Graduate School of Public Policy.

He made his remaks yesterday in delivering the Bernard Moses Memorial Lecture in Wheeler Auditorium on the Berkeley campus.